
 

 
June 2023 
 
 
Re:  Connections Program School Supplies 
 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
Due to the nature of the programming in the Connections classrooms, we would like to offer 
you the service of purchasing your child’s supplies as needed throughout the year. The cost for 
supplies for the 2023-24 school year will be $40.00. 
 
Please note that the school purchasing school supplies is optional and can be paid in the Parent 
Portal when school fees go out in September. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Your Connections Team 


